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CANISTEDO R ADI1O CORP. HORNELL,

August 16, 1948

Keemit Geary,
R.F.D. # 2,
Walnutport,
Pennsylvania.
Dear Sir;

Thank you very much for the very nice letter
and repart.

We appreciate these reports and dont think
we dont. It is from reports such ag yours and others
like you that we ascertaln our coverage. One or two
reports wouldnt mean much it is true , butb since we
have gone on the air we have received enough to get
a pretty good overall picture of our gignal and where

it is going and how well, Thanks again, and best of

luck,

Yourg Sincerel

Y

Orville K. Gibboney (/-
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